VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY 
SPECIAL SBDM MEETING

March 14, 2008
The special meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 7:15 a.m. Members present were, Mrs. Kim Wood, Mrs. Terisa Johnson, Mrs. Rachel Webb, Mrs. Lora Schell, Mrs. Elizabeth Atcher, and Mr. Lonnie Dennis. Mr. Darryl Murray was absent. Mrs. Janay Sutton was a visitor. Mrs. Cathy Bruce was the recording secretary. 

 Mrs. Johnson made a motion to approve the Agenda. Mrs. Atcher seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.36) 

CSIP Changes - The Council reviewed the CSIP and further changes were made. Mrs. Webb made the motion to approve the changes of the CSIP. Mrs. Johnson seconded the motion. There was no further discussion.  Motion unanimously carried. (08.37)

Title I Budget Changes – Mrs. Sutton asked the SBDM Council to approve moving $2,500 from the professional development fund to the instructional fund of the Title I budget. Mrs. Atcher made a motion to approve the funding change. Mrs. Webb seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.38)
There was no further business to discuss. A motion was made by Mrs. Wood to adjourn at 8:00 a.m. a.m. Mrs. Atcher seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried. (08.39)
